ANNUAL BENEFITS STATEMENT
trsiyc

WILL Not BE PRINTED AFTER 2017

Each year TRS prepares an Annual Benefits Statement (ABS) for members. The ABS
summarizes your Total Service Credit and account information, reports on your
eligibility for benefits, and lists your designated beneficiaries as of June 30.

The 2017 ABS is the last one that TRS will print and mail to you. Starting in 2018,
your ABS will only be available online in the secure section of TRS’ website.

W Why stop mailing? 1t will conserve resources and reduce costs, making us all
a little greener.

¥ How will I know? Next fall, when your new ABS is available for viewing, we
will announce it by email, on our website, and through social media—just like

we did this year.

W Where will I go? Go to www.trsnyc.org, of course! Sign in with your
Username and Password to access the secure section of our website, and then

go to the Statements page.

Did you know you can already view many recent account statements on our website? In fact,
your 2017 ABS will be available online in November. Log in securely to view, save, and print
any statements that are posted.

If you haven't signed up for access to the secure area of our website, registration takes just a
few minutes. Sign up today!
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